Date:

January 30, 2017 7 pm

Location:

Pints on Penn

2nd floor

3523 Penn Ave

You're Invited to a Community Meeting on 3345 Penn Avenue



Residents & business owners welcome!

Margene Enterprises LLC has applied for a liquor license transfer for a proposed new restaurant at 3343 Penn Avenue (the Shoppes at Doughboy). As part of the Lawrenceville community process, you are encouraged to attend the regularly scheduled 6th Ward Block Watch to learn more about the proposed business, ask questions, and offer feedback. The meeting will take place Monday, January 30th at 7 PM at Pints on Penn (3523 Penn Ave) on the second floor.

Members of the city's Graffiti Task Force will also be presenting on how to get graffiti removed.

Please call Lawrenceville United at 412-802-7220 or email info@LUnited.org for more information.



LAWRENCEVILLE



UNITED